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California State LULAC Recognizes San Benito County LULAC Council 
2890 as the 2024 CA LULAC Council of the Year at the  
75th Annual CA LULAC State Convention in Oxnard, CA 
 
California State LULAC, the League of United Latin American Citizens, is proud to 
announce that the San Benito County LULAC Council 2890 has been named the 2024 
California LULAC Council of the Year. This prestigious award recognizes the council's 
commitment to advancing the economic condition, educational attainment, political influence, 
housing, health, and civil rights of the Latino community. 
  
"We extend our heartfelt congratulations to the San Benito County LULAC Council 2890 
members for their outstanding service and dedication to LULAC's mission," Jacob Sandoval 
California LULAC State Director. "Their tireless efforts have not gone unnoticed, and we are 
grateful for their continued contribution to the empowerment of the Latino community. We 
hope their example will inspire others to follow in their footsteps." 
  
The award serves as a testament to the council's unwavering commitment to promoting social 
justice, equality, and opportunity for all Latinos in California. California State LULAC 
commends San Benito County LULAC Council 2890 for their exceptional leadership and 
looks forward to their continued success in the years to come. 
  
For more information about California State LULAC and the San Benito County LULAC 
Council 2890, please visit.  
www.calulac.org 
www.sbclulac.org 
  
For additional questions, please contact  
Jacob Sandoval   Irma Gonzalez 
State Director, CA LULAC  President of San Benito County LULAC Council 2890 
Jacob@calulac.org    igonzalez@sbclulac.org  
831-809-3503    831-297-2458 

 
The League of United Latin American Citizens (LULAC) is the nation’s largest and oldest civil rights volunteer-based organization whose goal is 
to empower and build strong Latino communities. 
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